
 

 

We share your disappointment in the cancellation of Reunion 2020. We know this is an event you plan for and 
anticipate. Amid the many challenges of this global pandemic—medical, financial, professional, personal—we 
recognize that this, too, is a loss.  

We will be working with your class leaders in the coming weeks to determine how we can still mark this occasion 
for your class. There are many unknowns and we will communicate with you as we have new information to share.  

We expect to begin processing reunion refund requests next week and complete the process by June 1st. Refunds for 
alumnae and guests will include the following, if applicable: 

1. Registration fee 
2. Meal fee(s) 
3. Overnight lodging fee 
4. Mandatory class fee 
5. Children’s Camp fee 
6. Insignia fee 
7. Contribution to the Class Spirit Fund 

Refunds will be returned in the same manner they were paid, either to the credit card provided or by return check 
issued from the Alumnae Association. Donations made to the Wellesley Fund during the registration process are not 
included in the refund. 

At the request of several reuning alumnae, we are including an option if you wish to gift all or a portion of your 
2020 reunion fees to The Wellesley Fund.  

We cannot know at this time how and when we will be able to invite your class to celebrate your reunion year, and 
we recognize the pressures and challenges many in our community are facing during this crisis. In a semester unlike 
any other, Wellesley continues to assist faculty and students with access to necessary technology and improved 
network bandwidth to facilitate remote learning—an investment in resources that will benefit Wellesley for years to 
come. In addition, the College is providing a safe and healthy environment for approximately 200 students who 
remain on campus, spread out among five residence halls. There are additional costs associated with these efforts, 
and as alumnae we are proud of how Wellesley remains committed to strengthening our community during these 
challenging times. Thank you in advance if you are able to re-designate your reunion fees to support Wellesley 
during this time of uncertainty. 

Please complete this form to indicate your refund or donation preference. If we do not hear from you by May 15th 
we will simply refund your fees by June 1st.  

Many thanks for your patience and flexibility. We wish you and your loved ones good health during this 
challenging time. 

 Warmly,  
 

 
 
Kathryn Harvey Mackintosh ’03 
Executive Director 
Wellesley College Alumnae Association 

 

 
Janet Monahan McKeeney ’88 
Senior Director 
Wellesley College Alumnae Association 

 


